
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 

Transportation Maintenance 

& Technology Association 

London Region 
 

Board of Directors for 2018 

 
 

PRESIDENT:  Don Vertolli  519-473-3008 
   Cellular #   519-494-2492 

 

VICE PRESIDENT: Dave Ross  519-280-2505 
   
PAST PRESIDENT: Dave Salhani  519-285-5764 

 

TREASURER: Harry Beukeboom   519-672-8296 

 

SECRETARY/EDITOR: Ron Kelly  519-452-4450 
   Cellular # 519-859-4598 
ASSISTANT  
SECRETARY: Tony Vieira  519-630-2055 

  
I.T/WEBSITE:   Jim Dobbs            519-642-7481 

 

ENTERTAINMENT Don Clarke    519-455-9350 
COMMITTEE:     Scott Bowie  519-872-1859  

 

MEMBERSHIP   Ken Whitehead             519-652-2308                       
COMMITTEE:   Danny Devincenzo 519-870-1240 

 

HEALTH & CARE 
COMMITTEE:     Paul Scapinello  519-472-4065 

 

SAFETY    Tom Cole  226-984-1411 
COMMITTEE:          
 

ASSOCIATE              Stan Krug    226-378-4510 
REPRESENTATIVES: Pat McKenzie 519-319-9431 

 skrug@teamtruck.com------pat@gerrystrucks.com 
London Branch Web Site: 

 www.tmtalondon.ca 
 

ADDRESS CORRESPONDENCE TO: 

T.M.T.A. London Region 

P.O. Box 25002 

London Ontario 

N6C 6A8   or 

   mail@tmtalondon.ca     

 

 

 

A & M Truck Parts Ltd. 

Bendix 

Baker Auto Body 

Bridgestone / Firestone Canada 

Carrier Centers 

Cervus Equipment Peterbilt 

Chevron 

Cummins Eastern Canada  

Deetag Hose Supplies Ltd. 

Dowler-Karn Ltd  

DPF Cleaning Specialist 

Eaton Corporation 

EBI Canada Inc 

Elgin Middlesex Oxford Workforce 

Planning and Development Board 

Equitrain Systems Ltd. 

Evans Cooling Systems Inc 

Expressway Hino 

Fanshawe College  

Fleet Master Tank & Trailer Inc. 

Frein Meister Group Inc. 

Gerry's Truck Centre Ltd. 

Goodyear Canada Inc.  

Groeneveld / C. P. L. Systems 

Grote Industries Co. 

Haldex Ltd. 

Ingersoll Axles 

Kal Tire Ontario  

Ryder Truck Rental 

 

 

Kenworth Truck Centres 

Krown Rust Control (London South) 

Krown Rust Control System  

London Custom Truck & Car Repair Inc. 

London Drive Systems 

London Factory Supply & Equipment Ltd 

London Mack 

London Truck and Trailer Service 

Lubecore 

Michelin North America (Canada) Inc. 

Navistar Canada 

Partsmaster 

Premium Transportation 

Pro Tire Group Inc. 

Ross Towing and Transportation 

Stemco Canada 

TEAM Truck Centres  

Thames Valley Board of Education 

Thames OK Tire & Auto Service 

Tirecraft Commercial Ont. Ltd. 

Tiremaster Inc. 

Toromont Caterpillar 

TRACTION  

Transit Trailer 

Transportation Fleet Services  

Tubby’s Truck & Trailer Service 

Tubby’s Tire Service 

Versa Fittings and Mfg Inc. 

Wajax Power Systems 

 

Let’s support our 
Associate Members 
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We were thrilled to welcome Dowler-Karn 

to our November meeting and we are elated 

to report that we had a packed house. Neil 

Flegel and Mark Hall introduced their 

amazing list of speakers and they presented 

some of the newest breakthroughs that are 

happening at Imperial Oil and Exxon 

Mobil. Stephanie Jaworski and her team 

had some amazing facts about the new 

SYNERGY Diesel Efficient. They have 

tested results over millions of miles to 

prove that their new premium diesel 

improves fuel mileage, cleans the fuel 

system and lowers emissions. Challenger 

Motor Freight is a happy customer that is 

happy to share their findings on this 

amazing product because they have found 

2% better fuel mileage and a whopping 

11% less emissions. To close, Mark Hall 

talked about why they supply the best 

lubricant technology on the market today. 

Mobile Delvac, Delvac 1 or the Delvac 

1300 provides the best combustion seal, 

anti-wear properties and fuel saving 

technology of any oil. Call Dowler-Karn to 

get details and start being ESSO efficient 
 

 

 
 
 

THOUGHT FOR THE MONTH  
 

There are many gifts under the Christmas 
tree, but the best one is the gift of your 
friendship. Thank you for always being 
such a good friend. Merry Christmas! 

 

Member News  
We are excited to report that we have already 

secured sponsors for some 2019 meetings 

and our associate committee is eager to fill 

the dates that are open. Please note that the 

2019 membership invoices have been sent. 

Please check your email and let us know if 

you did not receive it. We depend on clear 

information, so please update or confirm 

your details with your payment to us. 

Thank you again for a strong membership.  

 

Next Directors’ Meeting 

 

December , 2018 

General Meeting Reminder  
Scheduled for 2nd Tuesday of each month except 

for the summer months 
 

 

 

December 11th, 2018 is our annual 

Christmas get-together and ladies night to 

be held at Lamplighter Inn 

Meet and greet at 6:00 pm, followed by a 

fantastic meal at 7 pm 

Please plan to attend and send us a quick 

note to let us know how many people will 

be joining you. The association is 

covering the meal expense for your 

spouse, so there will only be a $25 fee for 

your meal and that will include a free 

ticket in our raffle. We have a slew of 

cash gifts, plus many other gifts from our 

great sponsors. See you soon. 

Please RSVP for our meeting and plan to 

attend to support our association. 

 

 

Our History 
The executive team has been working with our 

records and senior members to detail our history 

back to 1947. They are compiling pictures and 

membership information to add to the historical 

data. If you have information to share then please 

contact Don Clarke and Harry Beukeboom 

Apprenticeship Needs 

Employers are needed now to give input to 
Fanshawe College and help the students in the 
transportation sector succeed.  It only takes a 
little bit of your time to give valuable input in 
this critical year. Please contact Trevor Williams 

today at twilliams@fanshawec.ca 

 

Our Charity 2018 
Alzheimer Society Southwestern Ontario  
Has been chosen as our 2018 TMTA charity. 

They will be attending our Christmas meeting to 
give us information and receive our donation. 

Their speaker for the evening will have an 
informative presentation about the terrible 

disease that affects so many.  

 

EMAIL Update 

Our Website host made some big changes 

and we believe we have caught up on all the 

new updates. We have sent out our October 

newsletter and followed up. We do still ask 

you to connect with other members and ask 

them if they have received their newsletters  

mailto:twilliams@fanshawec.ca

